
From: Art Liberman
To: Council, City
Subject: Endorsement of Mahealani Ah Yun for City Clerk
Date: Friday, May 26, 2023 7:00:01 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Be cautious
of opening attachments and clicking on links.

I am writing to encourage you to the promote Deputy City Mahealani Ay Yun to the
position of City Clerk. 

I have read of her impressive record in supporting numerous Council Committees and
Commissions. I would like to add a personal comment about Ms. Ay Yun's friendly
personality and her positive attitude towards helping citizens. As a service of the
Clerk's Office, my wife and I were assisted by her, both recently this year and last
year, in helping us by helping us to fill-out and certify our presence on a document
sent to us from a foreign country.  Moreover, this year I noticed how she patiently
showed a newer employee in the Clerk's office how this is to be done. I think this
indicates great promise from this young woman, who would make a great addition to
the City of Palo Alto as Clerk.

Sincerely,

Arthur Liberman
Chimalus Drive, Palo Alto
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